
A Special Meeting of the Board of Litchfield Parks and Recreation was held on Sunday, Nov. 22 at the Northfield ballfiled. 

The meeting was called to order by Jim Keller at 9:25 a.m .  

Present: Ray Schmid, Pam Orde, Ed Fabbri, Jim Keller, Brent Hawkins and Len Fasano from Public Works.  

Absent : Helen Bunnell & Lisa Bauer. 

 

 

 

The moving of home plate and field to the 106 ft to the east was discussed as Len had brought a wheel for measurements. 

 

Ed will contact Connecticut Department of Transportaion to discuss catch basin on Route 254 

 

Jim is to  check into having a  topo study done on the field. 

 

PW will open the drain and determine present drain issue near parking area. 

The meeting was adjoured at 9:56 a.m. 

 

 


